
D.1P.D. Calling, Inc 

December 20, 201 0 

Keiitucky Public Service Coiiiiiiissioii 
PO Box 615 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Fraidcfort, ICY 40602-06 15 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Withdrawal of Certificate of Public Coiiveiiieiice aiid Necessity 
Case No: 96- 159 

Dear Sir or Madaiii: 

D.D.D. Calling, Iiic. does not ctii-reiitly have any custoiiiers iii the State of ICeiituclcy aiid does 
iiot anticipate iiiarlcetiiig in ICeiitucky in the foreseeable future. Therefore, we would like to 
voluiitarily withdraw OLH- Cei-tificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to resell coiiipetitive 
long distance telecoiiiiiiiuiicatiolis services in the State of ICeiitucky. 

If you need any additional iiifoiimtioii or have aiiy question please call Greg Hoiida at 808-529- 
0000. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Robin 
Secretary 

2400 Augusta Suite 255, I-Ioustoii, 11s 770.57 Phoiie: 7 15-626- 166 1 Facsimile: 7 13-626-166.3 


